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 Dear Parents 

I hope you are well  

OfSTED 

Thank you for all your kind words of support this week. We have been 
overwhelmed with emails, letters and words of encouragement about 
moving forwards as a community. I have been informed today that Ofsted 
will not be publishing the report on Wednesday as I had previously 
mentioned. Due to receiving further information there will be a delay on the 
publication of the report. I know a few of you had questions to ask, I am 
hoping that we may be able to answer these next week, at the meeting, but 
I will of course keep you all updated as to whether this may need to be 
delayed or not. 

Year 6 

Two of our eight Year 6 children took part in their SATs this week. It goes 
without saying how incredibly proud we are of them. They took it in their 
stride and finished them on Thursday with smiles on their faces. It may have  
helped that we treated the whole school to a visit from the ice-cream van 
straight afterwards too! What a treat! 

New Equipment 

Back in October we started to look into new equipment to replace the rotting 
old climbing frame. We wanted to replace it with a like model but it was 
proving far too expensive to prepare the ground below due to fall eights etc. 
We searched and searched and managed to get a new trim trail in budget. 
It finally got fitted this week and we are very happy with it- much more in 
keeping with our grounds too. The children (and some staff!) have loved 
playing on it this week.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

 
Take care  
 
Many thanks 

Mrs Gourley 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                          

 

With God’s 

love we can fly 

 

REFLECTION/QUOTE 

Difficult roads often lead to beautiful locations  


